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Save the date!
The Gala is Saturday 

20 March 2021!

Saint Mary’s Catholic School Mission Statement

The mission of Saint Mary’s Catholic School is to invite our students to follow the Lord 
Jesus Christ as faithful disciples and to prepare them for outstanding achievement in high 
school and later life.

Our rigorous curriculum integrates academic excellence, athletic challenge, artistic 
expression, and character formation in service of the evangelical mission of Saint Mary’s 
Catholic Church and School.
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Dear Family and Friends of St Mary’s Catholic School,

Each year we look forward to this opportunity to thank our school and parish families, generous donors, and local 
businesses for supporting St Mary’s Catholic School over the past 12 months, but this year we fear we lack the words 
to express just how tremendously grateful we truly are. The COVID-19 pandemic has had a devastating impact on 
Catholic schools across the nation. Over 130 Catholic schools have already shut their doors since the crisis began, 
and many more will follow without heroic support from families, parishes, and local communities.

At St Mary’s Catholic School, we are blessed beyond measure to have this heroic support. Thanks to your immense 
generosity, we have been able to weather this storm and continue to provide the highest quality Catholic education 
to our students. On behalf of the faculty and staff and the entire St Mary’s family: thank you for your incredible 
charity during this time of crisis.

All our fundraising efforts this year targeted critical-need areas most impacted by COVID-19: our Annual Fund 
raised $27,802 to provide tuition assistance to families in need after the economic downturn; our annual Gala and 
St Mary’s Golf Classic raised over $89,912 to provide critical equipment and infrastructure for distance learning in 
all grade levels; and our PTO raised over $20,453 for emergency supplies and classroom materials for teachers and 
students. Thank you for this strong support.

Our plan for the 2020-2021 school year is to provide the highest quality education in the safest and most “normal” 
environment possible, but we need your support now more than ever. Please plan to join us for the St Mary’s Gala 
on March 20 at Studio 220 @Noma downtown, and for the 33rd annual St Mary’s Classic on June 4. Both events 
are being planned to prioritize the health and safety of our families and guests based on the latest recommendations 
from medical professionals, but sponsorships are also available for families and businesses that want to support St 
Mary’s Catholic School from a distance. Please contact principal@stmarysgvl.org for more information. We can’t 
wait to see you there!

Thank you for being a part of the St Mary’s family. May God bestow upon you and your loved ones every grace and 
blessing for your generosity and charity.

In Our Lady of the Sacred Heart of Jesus,

   
   Father Jay Scott Newman, VF  Mr. Steven Zimmerman
   Pastor     Principal

S a i n t  M a r y ' s  C a t h o l i c  S c h o o l

101 Hampton Avenue
Greenville, South Carolina 29601
864.271.3870 Phone
864.271.0159 Fax
www.smsgvl.org

2017 SACS Accredited
2009, 2020 National Blue Ribbon School

Advisory Board (2019-2020)

Theresa Gevaert, Chair
Russell Guest, Vice Chair
Erin Brasington, Secretary
Christine Elder, PTO Liaison
Luis Flamand, Golf & Gala Liaison
Kristen Armaly

Meg Carter
George Campbell
David Guirao

YES, We/I would like to participate in the Saint Mary’s Catholic School Annual Giving Fund.

Name: ________________________________________________________ Phone:_____________________

Address: __________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________ Email: ________________________________

Gift in Honor/Memory of ___________________________________________________________________

 _____ Enclosed is my check for $

 _____ I would like to make an annual pledge of _____ in monthly payments of:

  $10 _____     $25 _____     $50 _____     $ _____ 

My credit card # _______________________________________________ Exp. Date: ___________________

Signature: _________________________________________________________________________________

Gala Committee (2019-2020)

Lisa Lyvers, Director
Luis Flamand, Treasurer
Joelle Vance, Hotel Liason
Shana Upham, Check-Out Leader
Elise Teague, Class Art Projects
Debbie Sutch, Decorations
Danielle Andrews, Lea Bryan,
and Alexa Quesnel, Gala Set-Up

PTO (2019-2020)

Christine Elder, President
Emily Michaels, President Emeritus
Kris Miller, Treasurer
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Gabriella Aycock
Beula Bagley
Mr & Mrs Charles Biediger
Bernie & Ludy Blandford
William J Bouharoun
Dave Gibbons
Barbara Harvey
Mary Sue Hoskins

John A. Kelley
Edward & Margaretha Kinghorn
Tony & Michael Kopack
Joseph W & Helen R Lemire
Mr & Mrs Frank Loftis
Frank Loftis, Jr
Mary Beth Mason
Michael McGrady

Frances & Dino Papini
Harold L. Pitmon
Frances K Robinson
Saint Mary’s Teachers & Staff
Mary Scarabelli
The Slattery Family
Andy & Aurella Wise
Steven Zimmerman

Annual Giving - Gift In Honor/Memory Of: School Awards
2009, 2020 National Blue Ribbon School
2017 SACS Accredited

Faculty With Advanced Degrees
60% hold Masters Degrees
  5% hold Doctorate Degrees

School Population
293 students enrolled
204 families
7 parishes

Student/Teacher Ratio
1 : 12

Class Size : 
Average 26 students
    
Curriculum/Class Structure
     Pre-Kindergarten-Fifth Grade
        Self-Contained

      Middle School (6th-8th)
         Departmentalized:
         Religion, Language Arts, Math, History,
         Science & Foreign Languages
         Honors Classes:
         English, Algebra, French & Spanish
 
Co-Curricular Instruction
         Music, Art, Physical Education, Spanish,
         French, Computer & Library

Faith Formation 
         Daily Prayers
         Sacrament of Reconciliation
         Virtues in Practice      
         Weekly Mass
         Mission Projects
         Rosary Club
         Sacramental Preparation
         Middle School Retreats
         Stations of the Cross

Extracurricular Activities  
       Spelling Bee
       Geography Bee
       Student Council
       Science Fair Competitions
       8th Grade Play
       MATHCOUNTS®
       Chess Club
       Lector Team
       Yearbook
       Band & Orchestra
       Mass Choir & Show Choir
       Parish Scout Troops
       Church League Basketball Programs
       Youth In Government
       Coding Club
       Beta Club
       Art Club

Middle School Athletics
       Boys’ Basketball
       Girls’ Basketball
       Girls’ Volleyball
       CoEd Cross Country
       CoEd Golf



Helen Kelley
Knights of Columbus
Geneva Kopack
Patricia Lanning
Robert and Melissa Latham
Thomas and Susan Leong
Thomas and Katherine Lewis
Louise Loftis
Martin and Ruthie Lutz
Harry and Sally May
McAfee Family
Elizabeth McCauley
Michael and Alice McDunn
Richard and Kathy McKinless
Pamela Mendez
Merus Coffee Services
Paul and Audrey Meunier
Phoebe Michaels
Peter and Ellen Norman
Lee and Nelle Palms
Richard and Andrea Papini
Pepsi
Petee’s Drive In
Dorothy Pitmon
Terry Posey
Priority One Security
Reese Family
Frank and Sandy Rogers

Don and Beth Sawicki
Fred and Mary Schaffer
Thomas Schipper
Tricia Schipper
William and Cythnia Shaw
Ihab Shenouda and Fiby 
    Abdelmalek
South State Bank
Southeastern Business Enterprises
Larry and Janice Sparks
St Mary’s Women’s Club
Betty Ann Stavola
Joe and Mary Suddeth
Skip and Harriette Swearingen
Edward Swift Jr
John and Dana Tiller
Wayne and Gloria Toney
George and Dawn Trivette
UTZ
Valley Spring Water and Coffee
Lee and Ann Van Voris
Mark Vogel
Rachel Weatherford
Paul and Betty Willi
Billy and Dana Williamson
Andrew Wise
Kyra and Wangshu Zhang
William Zuppinger
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Even during this time of crisis, God continues to watch 
over and protect St Mary’s Catholic School. Thanks to 
the selflessness and generosity of our families and donors, 
St Mary’s was able to respond quickly and effectively to 
the critical needs of our teachers and students as the 
COVID-19 pandemic spread. Thanks to your support, 
we were able to continue operations without reducing 
any staff or sacrificing any of our curriculum.

The transition to distance learning and virtual 
classrooms last Spring required a hefty investment in 
tools and software and our Annual Fund made this 
investment possible. Each teacher received a document 
camera to help them with online instruction from home. 
We upgraded our student information system (FACTS) 
to add Google Classroom integration to help teachers 
collect and grade work from students at home. We 
purchased Zoom Pro accounts for all classes so teachers 
could record their online lessons for students unable 
to attend live. We provided the necessary training and 
professional development for teachers to implement our
distance learning plan. We ensured that each and every 
teacher had the materials and supplies they needed to 
provide the highest quality education even under such 
unusual conditions.

What’s New at St Mary’s This Year



Anonymous
Steve and Kristen Armaly
Frank and Staci Armocida
Charles Ashworth
James Bagarazzi
Baker Roofing
James Baummer
Bill and Trisha Biediger
Daniel and Carlos Biediger
Joseph and Marilyn Blandford
Bon Secours St Francis Health System
Kay Bostick
Bouharoun’s Fine Wines and Spirits
Andrew Brenyo
Annie Brenyo
Lawrence Brown
Alan and Lea Bryan
Bland and Carla Burkhardt
Paul and Joan Bussemey
Chris and Meg Carter
Victoria Ceneviva
Louie Chemell

Peggy Clinkscales
Eddie and Ellen Collins
Florina Cruz and Miguel Godinez
Geno and Amanda Cutolo
DBA Piedmont Tax Service
Eric and Sara Dellinger
Jeffrey and Nanette Dendy
Gaby Dibo
Jonathan and Elizabeth Duncan
Bob and Mildred Dunn

Philip Salem Eassy, Jr
Jeffrey and Ava-Christine Elder
Francis Produce
Dorothy Freeman Fund
Mills and Carol Anne Gallivan
Bryan and Diane Hickey
Hillandale Acres Community Club
Charles and Sharon Howard
Brevard Hunt
Ernest and Brenda Jones
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Our investment in our teachers and students 
continues to pay off: St Mary’s Catholic School has 
once again been named a National Blue Ribbon 
School of Excellence by the US Department of 
Education. This designation is reserved for public and 
private schools that perform in the top 15% of the 
nation. This prestigious award serves as a testament 
to the talent and expertise of our faculty and staff.

With your help, we can continue to provide effective 
instruction despite the limitations imposed by 
COVID-19. A portion of the money raised through 
the 2020 Annual Fund will go towards equipping 
our campus with the necessary safety and sanitation 
equipment to conduct in-person instruction this year: 
hands-free sanitizer stations, a plexiglass barrier in the 
cafeteria, water bottle refill stations for every campus 
water fountain, digital no-touch thermometers, face 
masks and other safety equipment for faculty and 
staff, and the necessary cleaning supplies to ensure 
our campus is as safe as possible. We will also further 
invest in the tools and technology needed for distance 
learning, including classroom cameras for streaming 
instruction should that become necessary in the 
future.

And as always, the Annual Fund will continue to 
support our tuition assistance and family emergency 
fund, both of which are of critical importance during 
this economic downturn. Over 10% of St Mary’s 
students benefit from these programs. Thanks to 
your donations, St Mary’s can continue to serve 
all families, even those facing the biggest financial 
burden due to the pandemic.

Thank you for your charity and for your continued 
support. Your generosity ensures that St Mary’s 
Catholic School can continue to operate and excel 
even during this crisis. Thank you for helping us 
fulfill our mission to provide the highest quality 
Catholic education rooted in Tradition, Virtue, and 
Excellence.

A Special Thank You To Our 2019-2020 Benefactors
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Financial Statement 2019-2020

Revenue

Tuition & Fees    $   1,894,523

Financial Assistance from the Parish   $      175,601

Other Operating Revenue   $       75,836

Total School Revenue    $  2,145,960
  

Expenditures

Personnel                           $   1,848,326

Operation & Maintenance       $      283,065

Other Operating Expenditures  $       21,289

Total Expenditures    $  2,152,680

Shortage     $      (6,720)

Golf/Gala : $89,912
Projects Funded
Fund A Need,

Document Cameras,
Google Classroom Integration,

Distance Learning Software

Annual Fund : $27,802
Projects Funded

Classroom Furniture,
Need-Based Scholarships,

Emergency Assistance

 

PTO Fundraising : $ 20,453
Projects Funded 

Classroom Supplies, Teacher Needs,
Class Trips, Club Sponsorships, Fall Festival,

Trunk or Treat, Catholic Schools Week

“The goal of Catholic education itself 
must be crystal clear. Beloved sons 

and daughters of the Catholic Church, 
brothers and sisters in the faith: Catholic 

education is above all a question of 
communicating Christ, of helping to
form Christ in the lives of others.”

- St John Paul the Great, April 16, 1979
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